Mary Sue Hibbs

From: Licensing@IowaABD.com

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 2:34 AM

To: earlhamcityhall@mchsi.com

Cc Licensing@lowaABD.com

Subject: Liquor License Submitted to Local Authority

Insurance coverage/bond certification has been completed for the following application(s). The
application(s) is awaiting local authority review. After local authority approval, the application will be
submitted to the lowa Alcoholic Beverages Division for review.

License # License Status Business Name

BC0030184 Submitted to Local Authority ?ggj;;t)own Market (145 N. Chestnut Ave. Earlham lowa,

Hometown Market (145 N. Chestnut Ave. Eartham lowa,

BC0030184 Submitted to Local Authority 50072)

Please do not respond to this email.

To check the status of your application follow these steps:

1. Click https://elicensing.iowaabd.com

2. Log in to your el.icensing account

3. After reading the 'Beginning April 1st' statement, click ok

4. Click the View Completed Applications link to see your status



